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We are delighted to be in a position to offer a taster session for year 5 students at Worthing High School this year. Students and parents will be welcomed by Mr Panayiotou, Executive Headteacher and CEO and Mr Cook, Head of School. Students will then have their taster sessions whilst parents are taken on a tour. Students will need to attend in their normal school uniform and do not need to bring any equipment with them.
Due to popular demand, we have opened some more spaces on selected dates. Please note – these spaces are limited and we will not be able to offer any other dates once these are full.  
 
Booking is now open 1 ticket = attendance for one child and one adult.
 
Thursday 26th June 2025
Link here https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/worthing-high-school/worthing-high-school-year-5-taster-registration/e-oezeyx
Password: HBWHS
 
Friday 27th June 2025
Link here https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/worthing-high-school/worthing-high-school-year-5-taster-registration/e-qdxvld
Password: HDWHS
 
Monday 30th June 2025
Link here https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/worthing-high-school/worthing-high-school-year-5-taster-registration-all-schools/e-egxymy
 
Password: AS2WHS
If you are not successful in booking a ticket please add your information to the Waiting list on Ticket Source, please do not call the school.
We will contact all successful parents with further details of the day prior to the taster session.
We look forward to seeing you in the near future.
Kind regards
Worthing High School
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